
Victory House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 27th March 2020 

 
Hello Victory House! 
 
The House Team wanted to write you a message to let you know that we are thinking of you 
all and hope that you are keeping safe. We will be sending you an update each week! 
 
I know that whilst working from home some of you are producing some really good work. 
Please keep this up, as it will make coming back to school much smoother for you. 
 
If you are worried about anything, or just want to let us know how you are getting on, myself 
and Miss Dare would love to hear from you! Perhaps even send us a picture of what you are 
getting up to during isolation - providing you get the approval of your parents of course! 
 
During these times, small acts of kindness can mean the world to someone - so Bee Kind to 
each other.  
 
Remember our motto - We can only achieve Victory together. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Mr Denford (denfordp@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk) 
 
 


